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July 13, 2006

Fia Hand Delivery

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
The Portals

445 12" Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Attn: Engineering Branch
Satellite Division
International Bureau

RE: Construction Completion Notification — Pump Station 4 (E050233) and Pump
Station 5 (E050234), Alaska

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Pursuant to 25.133 (b), this is to advise the Commission that Alascom, Inc. has constructed
the subject earth stations in accordance with the radio station authorizations granted
September 7, 2005, (File Numbers SES-LIC-20050801-01008 and SES-LIC-20050801-
01009). The earth station antennas have been tested and are within 2 dB of the pattern
specified in 25.209 of the Commission’s rules.

The stations became operational February 18, 2006, and will remain operational during the
license period unless we submit for cancellation.

Please direct questions to Jane M. Vaughan, 770-602-2065.
Yours truly,

Joes | L

James J. R. Talbot
Senior Attorney

CC: Jeannette Spriggs, FCC



